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31st January 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

February Half Term – Food Voucher 

Birmingham City Council and the Household Support Fund are offering parents across the city a 

£20 voucher to use at supermarkets such as ASFDA, Morrisons and many more.   

 

Every child here at Colmers Farm will receive one £20 voucher per child to use over the February 

half term.  

 

You will receive an email with the link to your voucher by the end of next week. If you do not 

receive this link, please let the school office know by contacting them on 0121 716 0444 or email 

enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

We hope this voucher will be well received by our parents here at Colmers Farm.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Williams 

Headteacher  
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